
26th warch 1927. 

Dear ~iss Rundell, 
,;>... 

I am sending you for your 1.nformation a copy 

of a letter which I have to-day sent to the -Acting 

Director General of the League of Red Cross Societies. 

·it·e hope very much that the College of Nursing 

will feel able to co-operate v:i th Bedford College 

on the lines proposed in scheme I. 

Yours very truly, 

Principal. 

!fiss Rundell, 
Secretary of the College of Nursing, 
Henrietta Street, 

• l . 


